
                                                       February 18, 2024                      
 

Prelude       Musicians 
    
Welcome /Prayer      
 

Call To Worship     Choir 
   Days Of Elijah 
 

Worship In Song     Congregation  

   I Stand Amazed In The Presence 
   Oh, How I Love Jesus 
   O How He Loves You And Me 
          

Pastoral Prayer      Bro. Cliff Lester 
 

Response      Choir/Congregation
    Sweet Jesus, My Shepherd 
      Soloist…..Jaime K. 
          

Worship In Song     Congregation 
   How Great Is Our God w/ 
   How Great Thou Art 
          

Offertory      Deacons 
       Musicians 
        

Special Music       Choir 
   Sinner Saved By Grace 
    
Message      Bro. Cliff Lester 
     Growing In Grace! 
               (Acts 9: 20 – 22) 
 

Hymn Of Invitation     Congregation 
   Come, Just As You Are 
 

Closing  Chorus      Congregation 
   Loving God, Loving Each Other 

 
Choir Rehearsal  5:15 pm this evening! 

 

 
 

From Lynda 
You are always welcome to join our choir. 

  We have started our rehearsals for the Easter Program    
It’s not too late for you to join. 

 
 
 

 
Mark Your Calendar 

Randy & Debbie Fair and Freida Sinclair with Willie Jo 
will be our guest Sunday, February 25th for our Morning 
Worship Service.  Look forward to the blessing you will 
receive from this family. 
 

 
Silver & Still Young 

Tuesday, March 5th 
We will be going to Ernesto’s in Prosper. 

The church van will leave the RR Parking Lot at           
5:15 pm or meet there at 6:00 pm. 

 
 

If you have a Prayer Request to share with the  
Bethel Members through e-mail please send to  

Bobbie Mills: twandbj@sbcglobal.net  
(The information you send will be used for the email).  

 

All US mail sent to the Church should be addressed to  
P.O Box 266, Celina TX 75009. 

 
 

If you have a change to your e-mail account and not receiving “Bethel 
members” information please update your current e-mail address and 
place in the offering plate.   Also, if you have changed your Phone Num-
ber from Land Line to  Cell phone, please update that information as 
well.  We would like to bring our church roster up to date.   Thank you. 


